
   

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
Date: December 13, 2018 
Contact: Mario Iglesias, General Manager 
Nipomo Community Services District 
148 S. Wilson St., Nipomo, CA 93444 
Phone: (805) 929-1133 – Email: miglesias@ncsd.ca.gov 

 

Nipomo CSD November 2018 Election Decided! 

At the close of the election filing period at 5PM on August 17, 2018 three candidates had filed for the 
three available seats on the District’s five-member elected Board of Directors.  This means there will be no 
election for the District this fall. 

The three seats will be filled as follows: 

Director Dan Gaddis maintains his seat and begins his third term. 

Director Ed Eby maintains his seat for his second consecutive term (he also served on the Board from 
2004-2012). 

Director William Woodson maintains his seat and begins his second term. 

 

The new term begins December 7, 2018. 

 

For more information, contact the District at (805) 929-1133, info@ncsd.ca.gov or visit our website at 
www.ncsd.ca.gov. 

### 
 

Established in 1965 to meet the health and sanitation needs of the local community, Nipomo Community Services is 
pleased to provide a wide variety of services throughout its district including the provision of water, sewer, and waste 
management services as well as lighting and drainage in limited areas. The mission of Nipomo Community Services 
District is to provide its customers with reliable, quality, and cost-effective services now and in the future. 
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